Simmons, Nicole

From: Burbach, Cindy

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 1:57 PM
To: Simmons, Nicole

Subject: FW: Mitchell Fox-Rivera

From: Burbach, Cindy

Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2012 3:57 PM
To: Hause, Ann M.

Cc: Salley, Mark W.

Subject: FW: Mitchell Fox-Rivera

Here you go

From: Burbach, Cindy

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2012 5:09 PM
To: Chris Halsor

Subject: Mitchell Fox-Rivera

Chris, on March 14", 2012 the employment of Mitchell Fox-Rivera was terminated for unsatisfactory
performance.

On Friday March 9", 2012 it was brought to my attention that several blood samples analyzed by Mr. Fox
Rivera were reported outside the appropriate reporting range. This was confirmed through independent
testing by another analyst in the Forensic Toxicology Laboratory. As of today (March 21%, 2012) | know of 5
samples that were reported outside of the appropriate reporting range. Four of these samples have been re-
tested and an amended report was issued to the submitting agency. The fifth sample is in process and once
completed an amended report will be issued. The Toxicology Laboratory is in the process of re-analyzing
approximately 1,700 samples that were initially analyzed by Mr. Fox-Rivera. Please ask all DDA’s that have
pending cases with Mr. Fox-Rivera to call the main lab 303-692-3680 or to email me to request a re-test. These
samples are being moved to the front of the line.

Respectfully,

Cindy Burbach

Cynthia Silva Burbach

Toxicology Laboratory Supervisor

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment
Laboratory Services Division

8100 Lowry Blvd

Denver, CO 80230-6928

Work-303-692-3491

Cell-303-916-8333

Fax-303-343-3697

cynthia.burbach@state.co.us






